
March-April 2023




Dear Praying Friends,        


Thank you so much for your prayers 
on our behalf!  God answers prayer 
and keeps His promises!  Philippians 
4:4 “Rejoice in the Lord always, and 
again I say rejoice.”


Praises 
1. On the 22nd of April we had the 
chance to take part in the opening of 
Solid Rock Baptist Church in         
Raki Raki.  We assisted in the 
planting of this young new church.


2. (Top picture).  Scot had the 
opportunity to meet and present a 
tract to Mr. Sitiveni  Rabuka the prime 
minister of Fiji.  


3. We had the privilege to distribute 
over 1,000 John and Romans with 
Gospel tracts to sports fans in Lautoka city.  


4.   God has provided a used 4x4 truck to reach inaccessible areas! Many 
secondary roads are impossible to travel in a van or car.  2,500 dollars is still 
needed to complete the purchase price. If you would like to help please send 
it to BIMI marked- “Truck Fund”.  


5.  Our whole family had the privilege to share the Gospel message through 
song, stories, and object lessons to over 300 students at a local school for 
their Easter program.  


Prayer Requests 

1.  Junior Camp being held May 9th-12th.   Please pray for the speakers, 
spiritual decisions of the campers, and safety.                                                     


2.  The possibility to hold weekly Scripture classes in a local school.  One of 
the ladies from our church teaches there.  Please pray for this door to open.


3.  Please pray for Henna,  the two-year- old daughter of Jerome and Latonia  in our church.  The end of 
April she was diagnosed with Acute Lymphoblastic Leukemia (ALL).  She has begun treatments with the 
next month being very crucial.  This has of course turned their world upside down!


4.  Please pray for Bennett, the 10-year-old son of Scot’s brother, Joel.  He is having serious medical 
complications such as headaches and blood clots.  The doctors are continuing to search for answers, the 
cause, and effective treatment.  	  

In Christ’s Love,


Scot, Katie, Scot J., Jenna, Andrew, Benjamin, Emmie, David, and Mary

The Scot & Katie Daku Family —  
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